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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report Number CLK-2022-05-38 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk. 

Background: 

This correspondence is provided to Council as information. 

Discussion: 

AMO 

AMCTO Municipal Elections Express: Nominations – April 14, 2022 

AMO Watchfile - April 14, 2022 

AMO Watchfile - April 21, 2022 

Bruce County 

Bruce County Library receives donation towards new iPads – April 21, 2022 

Bruce County Council/Committee Updates – April 21, 2022 

Weight Load Restrictions to be Lifted on Bruce County Roads – April 21, 2022 

Paisley Bridge Replacement – April 25, 2022 

Bruce County Museum and Cultural Centre Muse Talk – April 26, 2022 

Bruce County Emergency Response Week – April 26, 2022 

Grey Bruce Public Health 

Media Release: Vaccine Clinics in April  - April 14, 2022 

Media Release: Test your Well Water this Spring – April 19, 2022 



General 

Federation of Ontario Cottagers' Associations Newsletter – April 17, 2022 

Federation of Ontario Cottagers' Associations E-lert – April 2022 

RT-07 Tourism Relief Fund – April 18, 2022 

Ontario Travel Information Services and Ministry of Transportation Updates – April 

13, 2022 

RT-07 TIAO Pre-Election Survey for Tourism Businesses – April 13, 2022 

RT-07 Tourism Relief Fund Supports Under-Represented Tourism Groups – April 21, 

2022 

RT-07 Tourism Relief Fund Open and Accepting Applications! – April 25, 2022 

Thank you – Smith Family 

Thank you – Reid Family 

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community by being open and transparent. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


